
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is NOTHING mandatory about the wording in this new 

CP 575 E.  On this page, they reference publication 557, which 

can be downloaded off of the IRS web site for free.  In the 

publication 557, it says that churches and church-controlled 

organizations do not even have to apply for tax exemption.  

Also, Publication 557 says that even without an EIN, you can 

give tax deduction receipts for people and organizations who 

make donations to your trust.   

They talk a lot about filing returns, but there are no obligations 

to file returns or pay taxes unless you engage in commerce.   

Their further “formal recognition” is not necessary or 

advisable, as the tax exemption is formally established in 26 

USC 508(c)(1(A); the First Amendment to the Constitution; 26 

USC 7611; and many other places.   


